

Tillingham Pre-School Newsletter

Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and we'd like to welcome you all back. We are into our first week and its great to see all the children have settled extremely well.

Our Curiosity approach journey is going strong and the more into the accreditation we get, the more confident we become in creating a culture of curiosity, awe and wonder for your children and their early years development. Please keep your eye out for our 'donation station' on our face book page, we regularly update this and ask for items we would like to add to our environment. We would be grateful if you could help.

I'm sure you'll all agree the children did an amazing job in their Christmas play on the last day of term, they enjoyed listening to the 'little Christmas tree' story, dressing up and of course learning and singing the Christmas songs.

We would like to thank you for coming along, supporting the children and joining in the party after.







Also thank you to the committee members who helped us dress the grotto and decorate the hall for the party.

And a big mention to our very own Mother Christmas the children loved you!

Reminders

The cold, wet, icy weather is truly here. Please make sure the children bring appropriate clothing and wellies, we do venture outside for a run. Please name all clothing it makes it so much easier for the children (and us)

Please do not bring any food or drink into the hall except lunch boxes on a Monday and Friday, please remember we are NUT FREE.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please speak to Karen or Emma, alternatively feel free to send a message to your child's key person.

Please visit our webpage: www.tillinghampreschool.co.uk

Special events

January Birthdays

Jack 25th



Chinese New Year - 10th February

Pancake day - 13th February

Valentines day - 14th February

Important Dates

Spring Term: Monday 8th January 2024-Thursday 28th March 2024

Half Term: 19th February - 23rd February

Easter Break: Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April

Summer Term: Monday 15th April-Tuesday 23rd July 2024

Half Term: Monday 27th May -31st May and Bank Holiday 6th May

